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Frequently Asked Questions Answers

Exam Launch and Candidate Registration

When does this exam launch? The new Deafblind EC-12 (185) exam is scheduled to 
launch September 2, 2025. The exam framework can be found 
here.

Yes. The Deafblind EC-12 (185) certificate represents a new 
certification area. 

Will programs have to apply to offer 
the Deafblind EC-12 certification?

Yes. Programs seeking to offer the new Deafblind EC-12 
certificate will need to submit an application for a new 
certification field. Programs must have an accreditation status of 
Accredited to apply, and there is a $500 fee for this application. 
Please contact your Education Specialist for application materials 
and additional materials.
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